
               Special Vestry Mee/ng via email May 20, 2024 (tablecloths) 

         

Present:  Jim Grillo, Leah Nichiporuk, Wayne Grimes, Nick Forenz, Joan 
Rogerson, Rich LiIle, Gregg Learned, Deb BartleI, Virginia Kasser, Father Craig, 
Donna Noteware, clerk 

The need for new round tablecloths was discussed at the May 8th Vestry mee8ng.  A<er further 
discussion it was decided to “go ahead” and purchase new tablecloths.  Leah volunteered to 
purchase them and be reimbursed if approved by the Vestry. 

Jim made the mo8on via email for Vestry approval to have Leah purchase 9 round coDon 
tablecloths and 2 rectangular coDon tablecloths for the serving tables with a “yes” or “no” vote.  
All were in favor, so the mo8on carried.   

Jim thanked the Vestry for their quick response.   

Respec8vely submiDed, 

Donna Noteware, clerk


